
Dear New 5th Grade Student,

We hope you had a terrific summer! We are ready to learn and
have an incredible year together! Fifth grade will be challenging
but also very fun. You’ll have some wonderful experiences (like
Outdoor Education) that will give you lots of fond memories of
your last year at Bancroft.

This year you will learn about Living Systems, Sun and Earth,
and Mixtures and Solutions in science. You will learn about
colonial America in social studies and lots of new concepts in
math using Eureka Math . You’ll continue to learn reading and²
writing strategies and more in language arts. In fifth grade you
have two physical education classes per week as well as music,
art, media and chorus once a week. We’ll also work on the
laptops.

Since the first day is almost here, it’s time to gather your supplies.
This supply list is available on the school website.  Enjoy the
remaining days of summer. We can’t wait to see you and begin
working together.  See you soon!

Sincerely,
The 5th Grade Team
Mrs. Lovejoy
Ms. McDonough
Ms. Moriarty
Mr. Scanlon



Bancroft School

Fifth Grade Supply List

● 1 - Good Quality Headphones/Earbuds to stay in school-

THIS is a NECESSITY!

● 1 - Water bottle filled and brought to school daily (no metal bottles)

● 2 - pocket folders - any color/design

● 2 - large glue sticks

● 2 - 3x3 inch pack of Post-It notes

● 2 -thin fine tip dry erase markers with eraser

● 1 - pack of Crayola colored pencils

● 1 – pack of Crayola washable markers

**Please do NOT send in hand held pencil sharpeners or
mechanical pencils.


